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148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 
Phone (907) 714-8888 Fax (907) 262-9645 

" . 

November 5, 2007
 

TO:
 

FROM:
 

THROUGH:
 

SUBJECT:
 

Board of Education 

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources 

Dave Jones, Assistant superintenden~~ I 

Approval of Resignations - Item 10a (1) 

It is recommended the following resignations be approved: 

Tanya Boedeker 

Linda Satre 

D. Kim Verney 

Grades 7-9, 
Connections 

Grade 1, Paul Banks 

Preschool, Soldotna 
Elementary 

effective June 30,2008 

effective at the end of the 
2007-08 school year 

effective June 30,2008 



October 29,2007 

Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 
148 North Binkley 
Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

Dear Dr. Peterson and KPBSD School Board, 

It has been my pleasure to have served you and been employed by the Kenai 
Peninsula Borough School District for these past twenty years. It is time for me 
to retire and pass the torch to others. 

I will not be renewing my teaching contract with the Kenai Peninsula Borough 
School District for the school year 2008/2009. My resignation will become 
effective June 30, 2008. 

I would like to ask for four Personal Leave days to be added as an extension of 
my 2007/2008 contract to be completed at Connections, my current assignment, 
for the days of June 2, 4, 5, and 6 of 2008. 

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to share my knowledge, experience, 
talent, and time with the young people of the Kenai Peninsula. 

Sincerely, 

Tanya Boedeker 



Oct. 9,2007 

Dear Kenai Peninsula School Board Members, 

I came to this school district in the fall of 1988 and now, twenty 
years later, it is time for me to announce my retirement, effective at 
the end of the 2007-08 school year. I would like to submit this as my 

letter of resignation. 

I would also like to request an exchange of4 personal leave days 
for a contract extension (as per the negotiated agreement) attached to 
the end of this school year. I would like to extend my appreciation to 
all of you for the wonderful career I have had with this school district. 

Sincerely,\... &~ 

Linda Satre 

----~ ~---------------



D. Kim Vemey 
. .., ...... - -- -' 

Soldotna, Ak. 99669 

October 22, 2007 

Tim Peterson
 
Director of Human Resources
 
KPBSD
 
148 N. Binkley St.
 
Soldotna, Ak. 99669
 

Tim, 

This letter is being written to inform you ofmy retirement plans. I will resign my 
teaching position with the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District at the end of the 
2007-2008 school year, to be effective, June 30, 2008. 

I want to exchange 4 personal leave days for a contract extension for site level approved 
projects per our collective bargaining agreement. 

Sincerely, 

:J)'0~~ 
D. Kim Verney 0 
cc. Carolyn Cannava-Principal-Soldotna Elementary
 

Jamie Harper- Director of Pupil Services
 


